ST. JULIE BILLIART PARISH - CRAFT SHOW 2024!

St. Julie Billiart Parish, at 5500 Lear Nagle Rd., North Ridgeville, is hosting a Craft Show on
Saturday, December 7, 2024, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. We are part of North Ridgeville’s
“Holiday on the Ridge.”

Setup will be Friday, December 6th, from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. and Saturday, December 7th,
from 7:00 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. Crafters should use left entrance, located to the left of main church
doors. Signs will be posted.

REGISTRATION (for a 6’ table):
The registration fee is $40 per table. Electric is available for flat fee of just $5.00.
No contract will be accepted after Saturday, November 16, 2024. No Exceptions.

We recommend you return your contract as soon as possible to secure a space. Only one retail
vendor from each company, such as Tastefully Simple, Avon, etc., will be accepted. No space
will be reserved without signed contract and payment in full. Space will be assigned by our set-
up committee. We only guarantee the day and the table, not a specific table location. Fee is non-
refundable.

Check should be made payable to St. Julie Billiart Parish. Mail signed contract and
check to: Valerie Kotarsky

5004 Windsor Drive

North Ridgeville, Ohio, 44039
Participants will be responsible for decorating their own tables. All tables must have a covering
that comes down to the floor. Tablecloths will not be provided. You will be responsible for
keeping your area clean. We ask that no money be left unattended at the show. Participants must
provide their own cash box/change and own power cord if requiring electricity.

Booths must remain open until 4:00 P, unless all items are sold, and anyone
leaving early will not be invited to return.

Each crafter/vendor is to donate one item, minimum value $10, as a door prize. The item will
be displayed at your table with its winning ticket number which we will supply to you.
Customers will be issued a ticket as they enter the show and may visit your table to see if they
have won the door prize.

We will be selling a variety of lunch items, drinks, and snacks. *Coffee/Hot Chocolate is free
for all crafters and vendors, and you can bring your own mug.

Thank you very much for your participation in this year’s “Holiday on the Ridge” at St. Julie
Billiart Parish!

Please contact Valerie Kotarsky with any questions at 440-327-6665 (landline, no texts).
Email: stjuliebilliartcraftshow@gmail.com



